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 On Behalf of World Koshiki Karatedo 
Federation I would like to congratulate to 
all participants of Super Karatedo World 
Koshiki Contact Karatedo Championship in 
London, CANADA.  
 
Specially thanks to Shihan Paul Jackman, 
all his family and Kenninkai students for 
hosting prestigious events. 
 
Hanshi Philippe Nadeau, Dr. Jeffery 
Henderson, Shihan Norman Wener, Shihan 
Manny Hawthorne, Shihan George Manoli, 
Sensei Marc Martin, Shihan Yossi Abehsera, 
Sensei Kevin Pelletier and other senior Shihans 
from Canada thank you very much for your 
great support for the events. 

 
Team from Russia Shihan Baranov Vadim 

Team from Australia Shihan Andrew Riley, Shihan Nick King, Shihan Scott Chaffey and his 
family. 
 
Our Japan team have safely return back to Japan. Especially this time the junior students are 
all had a great experience of tournament and home stay program. They all happy and had a 
really great time during their stay in Canada. 
 

Thank you so much to all the host families who participated in the homestay program I 
appreciate- all your hard work to take care of Japanese Junior students as a true family. 
They will never forget this experience and have made friends for life.  
 
We hope to see everyone in next events in Japan. 11th of November will be host Super 
Karatedo Junior World Grand Prix. 77th Birthday events for Hanshi Masayuki Kukan Hisataka 
at the same time. We welcome everyone anytime.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Masamitsu KUDAKA, HANSHI 8th Dan 
Chairman World Koshiki Karatedo Federation   
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